
Your BCIT Student Number: A01085109
  

September 21, 2018
  

Sachin Lnu
 V.P.O NOUCH, MEELU PATTI

 Kaithal, 
 136027 India

  
Dear Sachin Lnu:

  
RE: Level 1 of Computer Systems

Unfortunately, you were not selected for admission to this program. Due to the large number of applications,
admission is highly competitive. The department has selected the most suitable candidates.

BCIT reserves the right to select applicants deemed to have the best opportunity for success.

We would like to thank you for your application and encourage you to re-apply for the next intake or application
cycle. Find out when to apply.

To learn how to make your application more competitive, contact the Computer Systems department:

BCIT_CST_Enquiries@bcit.ca

– include your BCIT student number in all correspondence

Please note:

Entrance requirements may be updated each year to ensure applicant success.
If you re-apply, you will be required to re-submit supporting documents with your new application.

Search for programs and corresponding entrance requirements or check our list of programs accepting
applications. Program availability changes daily as seats are filled.

When submitting an application, ensure that you attach proof of meeting ALL entrance requirements. Please
note that meeting entrance requirements does not guarantee acceptance into a program.

If you have questions about meeting entrance requirements or applying to a program, contact Program Advising.

We look forward to hearing from you!
  

Sincerely,

Stella Cui
 Int'l Adm Officer 604-432-8899

 Admissions@bcit.ca
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